
 
May 22, 2024 
 
The Secretary, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code:500450 

 

                   
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Submission of Annual Secretarial Compliance Report for the year ended March 31, 
2024 
 
In compliance of Regulation 24A of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, Company has appointed 
M/s Ragini Chokshi & Co, Practicing Company Secretary as the Secretarial Auditor of the 
Company for the Financial year ended March 31, 2024. They have carried out the Secretarial 
Audit and submitted the Secretarial Audit Compliance Report. 
 
We are enclosing the copy of the same for your records 
 
Yours Truly 
For MPIL CORPORATION LIMITED 
 
 
 
Milan Dalal 
Chairman 
DIN: 00062453 
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